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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Kisling, Niels (nkisling@pacbell.net)
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 10:00 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Railroad Trestle

Honorable Council Members- 
 
We need to keep our historical train trestle. 
 
Imagine the positive impact to our tourism if bikes and pedestrians can "fly over" Capitola Village. 
 
It also makes good, common sense, to keep the trail on the trestle. Imagine the bad publicity each time a 
bike or a pedestrian is hit by a car while transiting thru the village. 
 
Sincerely- 
 
Niels Kisling 
1820 Wharf Road 
 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone 

 


